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UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW

37th SESSION

REVIEW OF OMAN
 21 January 2021
Madame President/Mr. Vice-President,
Bosnia and Herzegovina warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Oman and thank for their presentation today.
We express appreciation to the authorities of Oman for the level of commitment to promote and protect human rights, to integrate human rights into its legislation, and to bring domestic law in the line with the international treaties it has ratified.
Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes smooth transition of power of His Majesty Sultan Haitham Bin Tarik who succeeded the late Sultan Qaboos Bin Said. 

We welcome significant achievements in the fight against human trafficking and all forms of discrimination and violence.
We would like to recommend to Oman to:

-continue to achieve progress in realization of programs and mechanisms aimed to protect and improve human rights in all fields.
-to consider to ratify the core international human rights instruments that it has not yet ratified.
-to continue to improve human rights of women and children, civil and political rights, as well as fundamental freedoms.
We wish Oman successful results of the 3rd review. 
Thank you.
	22 bis, Rue Lamartine, 1203 Geneve, tel. + 41 22 345 88 58;  fax. + 41 22 345 88 89



[image: image1.png]